From: casey

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Re: Upriver bend bridge 2027
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 5:57:06 PM

I'm a definite NO on this idea- we need more public access, not less. The river
trail needs more complete access to keep out growing community healthy! Lets
keep the idea of public use and outdoors PUBLIC!

Casey Johnson

Bend Oregon
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